
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  May 10, 2024 

TO:  Dan Opsommer, Meridian Charter Township - Director of Public Works 

FROM:  Daniel Bomzer, PE 

RE:  2024 Local Street Milling and Resurfacing - 5/10 Project Update 

 
Work is ongoing on all  streets in Area C and on select streets in Area D. Streets that will be exposed to construction 

activities include: 

Area C Area D 

• Hardy Ave • Sandridge Dr • Sugar Maple Ln 

• Pine Creek Cir • Wild Cherry Path  

Current Progress: 

The contractor, Michigan Paving and Materials (MPM), has mobilize operations in the areas indicated above. MPM’s 

subcontractor, Youngstrom Contracting, has lowered manhole castings as needed for eventual removal of the 

roadway pavement. Residents are asked to slow down while driving in these areas and to avoid driving over lowered 

castings. 

  

Next Week’s Schedule (5/13-5/17) 

C&D Hughes (a subcontractor) will come in with a milling machine to begin removing pavement early in the week. 

In the meantime, residents should review previous Township notices to learn more about the milling process and 

ensure trees overhanging the roadway are properly trimmed as to not get in the way of the milling machine.  

Towards the end of the week, the contractor intends to 

pave the first of two layers of asphalt on each of the listed 

streets. Residents will not be able to park or drive on streets 

while they’re being paved. Road closures should last only 

a few hours, but it is imperative that these roads are clear 

during that time period. Regular traffic flow and access will 

be restored shortly after each layer of hot pavement 

cools.  

An update on timing for the second layer of asphalt being 

placed on these streets will be provided in next week’s 

update. 

In preparation for paving activities, residents should review 

previous Township notices to learn more about the paving 

process and ensure they make proper arrangements in 

advance.  

 

Finally, residents with questions regarding these updates or 

other project related items are asked to email them to 

localroads@meridian.mi.us.  Representatives from MPM, 

their subcontractors, and Abonmarche will also be on-site 

throughout the project and are available to answer 

questions and assist residents as needed.  Roadway Milling 
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